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Oregon has got to learn how to balance budgets and be efficient with our current high 

tax allotment. Adding more taxes to its struggling citizens is not the answer. Many of 

us are contemplating leaving the state due such poor management of taxes. Taxing 

businesses up 114% more will also cause an exodus as seen in the last decade. 

Adding another tax is not the answer and poor representation for Oregonians! 


